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IMPROVEMENTS TO HIGHWAYS 65 AND 8  

REQUIRE LANE CLOSURES IN EUDORA 

   

LITTLE ROCK (7-26) - Improvements to Highway 65 and 8 will require lane closures next 
week in Eudora, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department 
(AHTD) officials. 
 
Crews will be removing old asphalt and replacing it to restore smoothness at the 
intersection of Highway 65 and 8 in Eudora.  
 
The lane closures will be Monday, July 29th through Friday, August 2nd between 8:00 a.m. 
and 5:00 p.m., weather permitting. Traffic will be controlled using flaggers, cones and 
warning signs.   
 
Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway 
work zones. Additional travel related information can be found at ArkansasHighways.com. 
You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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